
E. JORDAN ROAD CLOSURE 
 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 6, 2017 
 
To:  PROPERTY OWNERS ON E. JORDAN WAY, 
BEERSHEBA, MOSES, ISAAC AND ABRAHAM  
 
 
WE WERE INFORMED LATE FRIDAY THAT THE 
TREE SERVICE REMOVING TREES IN THE PARK 
FOR PG&E WILL AGAIN PLACE A LARGE CRANE 
ON E. JORDAN  AT BEERSHEBA (BEFORE THE 
BRIDGE).  
 
THE TIME OF THE PLACEMENT OF THE CRANE IS 
UNKNOWN. HOWEVER, IF YOU NEED TO LEAVE 
THE PARK ANY TIME ON TUESDAY WE SUGGEST 
YOU PARK BY THE LAKE (Late Tuesday or Early 
Wednesday) TO ENSURE YOU CAN GET OUT. 
 
WE ALSO RECOMMEND THAT YOU DO NOT 
PARK AT THE INTERSECTION BEFORE THE 
BRIDGE SINCE THIS CRANE IS LARGE AND HAS A 
WIDE SWING BEFORE THE BRIDGE. 
 
 
 
Sierra Park Services  



 
 


